
REVERE MEN’S GOLF CLUB 
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 5, 2021 

LOCATION: REVERE GOLF CLUB 

 

 I.   Officers in attendance (those with X were present): 
X Pres:  M. Paveza X VP:  B. Gajewski X Treas:   J. Desiderio 

X Sec:  K. DuMay X TournChair:  T. Cox X H-capChair:  Chuck 
Frank for M. Keegan 
(who was on phone w/us) 

X Mem/SocChair:  G. Keith X PastPres:   S. Sommer   

 
President Mike Paveza opened the meeting at about 11:56 P.M.  
II.   Agenda 

a) Joe reviewed April Financials – which are attached to the end of this report.  Current 
membership is 227.   Kevyn suggested that future financial statements reflect money 
allocated for any known future activities, e.g. lunches, trophies.  Board unanimously 
agreed to replace the $1,000 assigned to the Member-Guest tournament to the Member-
Member tournament. 

b) Mike Haines and Scott Sommer will approach Windermere for sponsorship of the 
Member-Member.  In the past, we’ve created contracts with our sponsors – and suggested 
that this practice continue. 

c) We have 32 people for Sienna Tournament - and everyone has paid. 
d) Tom looked into GHIN/USGA handicap and determined that we must go through SNGA 

to have a USGA handicap.    GHIN number cost is $30. 
e) As a refresher, we reviewed excerpts from our Bylaws and our Charter related to our 

purpose:  “organize, support and convey the member’s interest in golf… Develop and 
coordinate the golfing activities for our membership… to see that golf days and the type 
of play are organized and responsive to our membership.  Throughout all of our 
activities, it is our goal to promote good will and fellowship.”  Mike suggested we reflect 
the spirit of this in a Mission Statement that is on our website. 

f) Kevyn agreed to head up altering our bylaws if this becomes necessary – and estimated 
that it could take up to five months to complete the effort (primarily due to CLC being in 
the process of creating a new template and the potential for several iterations to attain 
approval). 

g) There are 96 Titans that are members of our club - and approximately 40 of them golf 
with us.  Board recommendation is that all Titans be a member of RMGC.  We hope to 
meet with Bill Edwards on 5/17 after golf.    

 
III. Meeting adjourned at: 12:49 PM (recommended by Bo, seconded by Kevyn). 
Respectfully submitted: 

 
Kevyn DuMay 
Secretary Revere Men’s Golf Club (RMGC) 
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